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Dear Patients,
The practice will be offering limited services on Thursday 6th October 2022 from 2pm -6.30pm as the practice will be having a Protected Learning Time (PLT) event. Please make sure you pick up any letters, prescriptions, blood forms or any other correspondence in the morning where possible. 

If you require medical attention our telephone lines will be switched over to our ‘out of hours’ service who will be able to assist you.

Please note this PLT event will continue to take place every month on the 1st Thursday of each month.  
Thank you for your co-operation.



